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Dear 1st grade families,

My name is Christine Weber, and I have the privilege of

being your child’s teacher this year! This will be my

second-year teaching 1st grade at Mill Creek. Previously, I

taught kindergarten at Pine Run Elementary. I taught for

several years in private school before coming to CBSD.

Here’s a little bit about me: I’m originally from Western

New York, (Go Buffalo Bills!). My husband, Mark and I live in

Doylestown, along with three of our five sons. Our kids

range in age from 9 to 24. Our oldest lives in Pittsburgh

after recently graduating from Pitt. Our second son is

currently working and living at home. Our third will be a

senior at Temple this year and is applying to dentai

school. We have a 15-year-old who will be in 10th grade

at West this year, and a 9-year-old who will be in 4th

grade at Doyle. In addition to teaching, I love reading,

gardening, and taking walks with our yellow lab, Chloe.

First grade is such an exciting year of learning. It is a

privilege to support your kids as they grow as learners

and human beings this year. I know that the transition

to a full day of learning can be intense. Please know that

we will start slowly by getting to know each other,

building a strong learning team, and practicing

classroom routines and procedures.

I am really looking forward to meeting you and your 1st

grader! Enjoy the rest of your summer. Don’t hesitate to

reach out via email with any questions or just to

introduce yourself.

Take care,

Christine Weber

cweber@cbsd.org


